
University of Kitakyushu
Faculty Summer Exchange

The University of Kitakyushu has offered ODU the opportunity to send one 

faculty member to teach a brief American society/American culture related 
course to their students this summer.

2. Describe the anticipated benefits to your professional, research, and classroom

Please email the following information along with a copy of your CV to Sharon Pitney 

in the Office of International Programs at oip@odu.edu by the application deadline. 
Please be sure to write "2020 UKK Application" in your subject line.

1. Describe your reasons for wanting to participate in the UKK summer exchange.
(Attach, as appropriate, materials that you would include in an intensive, short course on 

American society and culture. 

Classes will be conducted for one week, August 17 - August 21, 2020

• The ODU faculty member will teach 15 classes for a total of 90 minutes each   
 (3 classes per day for 5 days). 

• The rate of compensation is 11,700 yen per class. 

• Housing, teaching stipend, and office supplies/course materials will be provided by the University 
of Kitakyushu. 

• Round trip airfare, visa application fees, passport fees and international health insurance will be 
provided by the Office of International Programs. 

• Miscellaneous costs (bus/train tickets, meals, etc.) outside of the above, will be the responsibility of 

the faculty member.

Program is open to full-time faculty members from Humanities, Social Sciences and Liberal Arts. 

teaching or service responsibilities to ODU. 

3. Summarize any previous academic interest and/or experience in Japan or in East Asia.

APPLICATIONS ARE DUE BY 5PM ON MARCH 23, 2020
For more information, please contact: 

Sharon Pitney | Office of International Programs | oip@odu.edu | 757-683-6128


